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KVK Tech – Recall of betaxolol tablets 

• On September 27, 2023, KVK Tech announced a consumer-level recall of one lot of betaxolol 
tablets because of the presence of a single foreign tablet. 

 
• The recalled lot was shipped September 13, 2023. 

 

Product Description NDC Number  Lot Number  
(Exp Date) 

Betaxolol 10 mg tablets 10702-0013-01 17853A (6/2027) 

 
• Betaxolol is indicated in the management of hypertension. 

 
• Anyone with the affected lot on hand should stop distribution and return product. Patients should 

contact their healthcare provider if they have experienced any problems that may be related to 
taking or using this drug product. 

 
• Contact KVK-Tech by phone at 1-215-579-1842 (ext. 6002) or email at 

customerservice@kvktech.com for questions regarding this recall. 
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